
W205BR Confirmation of On-Air Operation on December 5, 2020 
 
Pursuant to the letter from the FCC dated December 4, 2020, Reference 1800B3-VM, to counsel 
for the licensee, M. Scott Johnson, reinstating the license for W205BR, pending notice of 
resumption of operation, the station resumed operation at 4:55 p.m. Eastern Time on 
December 5, 2020.  


